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Curriculum and Technology Committee 

Minutes of Tuesday, June 4, 2019 
 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Tuesday, 
June 4, 2019, at 5:00 p.m., in the office conference room at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, Hustisford,  
WI 53034 
 
Present: Barb May, Chair, Fred Miller, Director of Technology, and Heather Cramer, Superintendent 
Absent:  Jay Behnke, member 

 

New Business:  

 Update from Fred Miller-Director of Technology –Mr. Miller updated the committee on the work being done over 

the summer.  He will be working with Camera Corner to complete the new server update.  The phone system 

software will be updated during the week of July 1.  Cleaning of labs and carts is already complete.  New 

equipment is coming in or has already arrived and will be prepped for use.  Old items are being inventoried for 

possible resale purposes.  The district Technology Replacement Plan is nearing completion.   

 Security Camera Software Update—The security camera system is in need of a new software update.  The 

committee recommends taking this to full board for action in June. 

 


